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Oregon is already the most pro-abortion state in the country. This measure is not 

needed. It should be obvious, but apparently is not, that the unborn are human 

beings. In this state, we deny them the protection of the law. To make that denial part 

of our constitution would make me ashamed to be an Oregonian. 

 

 


